
                                                                                  
                                      
                  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS    
                  WEDNESDAY, APRIL 4, 2018 

                                     
 

 
 
 
BOYS’ BASKETBALL:  All returning players not in a spring sport should attend a short meeting after 
school tomorrow in E116. 
 
HERFF JONES:  Representatives will be distributing Senior Announcements during lunch periods.  If 
a balance is due, it may be paid at that time. 
 
PROM:  Ticket sales start through Thursday exclusively for seniors.  Ticket sales will then open up for 
juniors and any remaining Seniors April 6th through the 9th or until sold out.  PLEASE REMEMBER-- 
you must use a credit card or debit card for purchase and we cannot provide refunds.  The school 
store will also charge a small fee for processing. NO REFUNDS WILL BE ISSUED FOR ANY 
REASON. Your purchase will go on your ID barcode and is not transferable to any other 
student!   You must have a CURRENT school ID to be admitted into the dance. 
 
FUNDRAISER:  The Advanced 3D Art classes will be selling puzzle pieces and puzzle piece earing 
sets during lunch period and in E117.  All proceeds will be awarded to a Lake Central student for their 
post-secondary education. 
 
LIFEGUARDS:  Any lifeguard interested in working at Whihala Beach or the WhoaZone this summer 
should see Mrs. Arehart or Ms. Downey in the pool as soon as possible. Also, remember Munster 
Pool and Deep River Water Park are looking to hire lifeguards for the summer. So fill out those 
applications online as soon as possible. 
 
LC SPIRIT WEAR:  For sale in Guidance:  pop sockets ($5), lanyard ($5), sports bag ($10) and 
blankets ($20).   
 
REMINDER TO ALL STUDENT DRIVERS:  No students should be parking in the silver lot on the 
west side of the school.  This will result in a Wednesday school.  Also, students parking in the green 
lot are reminded to cross ONLY at the designated crosswalk locations.   
 
Representatives from the following institutions of higher learning will be in the Lake Central 
Library the following days: 
May 1 - The Ohio State University - after school 
May 1 – University of Illinois, Springfield – after school 
May 17 – Chicago State University (IL) -- lunch 
 
TECH HELP DESK:  Student tech interns will be available Monday, Wednesday and Thursdays 
during periods 1 and 4 and Tuesdays and Fridays during PtE in J107 (library work room). 
 
TUTORING:  Tutoring is available in all subjects Wednesdays after school in C209. Tutoring is 
available during PTE in the library. Please email tutoring@lcscmail.com to sign up for PTE tutoring. 
No sign up is necessary for the Wednesday sessions. Tutoring is provided by members of the 
National Honor Society.  
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Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high 
school website.   


